
Precious Early Years Childcare Inc.  
1210 Kingston Street New Westminster V3M 2N1  

info@preciousearlyyears.ca  

MARCH 2025 Newsletter-PSY   

Hello Parents,                                                                                            Date: Feb 24th , 2025  

We hope every family had a great February! We are excited for the month of March. Here are 
important notes for parents:   

*Allergy Awareness  

-We have children with an allergy to shellfish. Please refrain from sending any food items that 
contain shellfish.  

*Program Planning  

-Age-appropriate group interactions as well as art/sensory activities will be planned 
and implemented based on a new theme for every month. Our theme for the month of March will be 
Spring and St Patrick’s Day!  
 
*CCFRI 2025  
 
-PEY and PSY have been pre-approved for CCFRI this term from April 2025 to March 2026.  We will inform 
the parents once the Agreements are signed, and the funding is officially approved.  We will ask parents to 
send cheques at that time.  The pre-approved fee increase amount are as below: 
 
Kindergarten Students: $ 15/month increase.  Parents' portion of monthly fee is $ 335/month. Drop off and pick 
up as well as early Dismissal and PM snacks on school days are included in monthly fee 

 
Grade 1 and up students: $ 15/month increase. Parents' portion of monthly fee is $ 440/month.  Drop off and 
pick up as well as early Dismissal and PM snacks on school days are included in monthly fee. 
 

*Spring Break 2025 
 
-Spring break is from March 17th-28th, PSY will be open from 7am-6pm for those two weeks. Spring break 
calendar with notes will be sent to parents in the beginning of March.  

A friendly reminder to parents that there is an additional fee of $35/day for Kindergarteners and $25/day for 
grades 1+ for full day childcare.  
 


